
To whom it may concern, 

 

I trust this message finds you well. My name is Jon Cai, residing at 2 Colville Place, and I am reaching 

out to inquire about the status of application 2023/0637/P. 

 

It has come to my attention that more than six months have passed since the submission of the 

application. I would like to bring to your notice that I rejected this application on 11/05/2023, and I 

added a comment to the application. However, upon review, I observed that the number of appeals 

remains recorded as 0. 

 

I am seeking clarification on whether my rejection comment will be considered as an appeal. 

Additionally, could you provide an estimate on when we can expect a decision? Your prompt 

attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your time and assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jon Cai 

 


